¥ 21200001

3&epuhlu of ‘tbz Philippines
Bepartment of Education

p— _ _ DIGOS CITY DIVISION
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2024-

To : Chiefs, CID & SGOD
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All others concerned

Subject : SUBMISSION OF APPLICATION FOR REGIONAL TOURNAMENT
MANAGERS
Date : December 27, 2024

Attached is Regional Memorandum No. ESSD-2024-542 signed by the
Regional Director, Allan G. Farnazo, regarding invitation to apply as Regional
Tournament Managers who will serve during the 2025 Davao Regional Athletic
Association.

The list of requirements is listed in the attached Memorandum. Further,
aspirants are required to obtain recommendation from the Assistant Schools Division
Superintendent (ASDS) and Schools Division Superintendent (SDS).

Aspirants are advised to submit a copy of their documents to the Schools
Division Office prior to obtaining a recommendation.

All applications shall be submitted to the DepEd Regional Office by the
aspirants not later than January 3, 2025.

For information and guidance.

MELANIE P. ESTACIO, PhD, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

For and in the apsence of the SDS:

ISQUETE, CESO VI
Superinrtendent
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